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FOR: ALL PRESIDENTS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE/ADMINISTRATORS OF

HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION il

SUBJECT: SUBMISSION OF DATA AND MONITORING DOCUMENTS FOR THE
INTEGRATION OF PEACE AND INDIGENOUS PEOPLES’ (IP)
STUDIES/EDUCATION IN HIGHER EDUCATION CURRICULA PURSUANT
TO CHED MEMORANDUM ORDER NOS. 1 AND 2, SERIES OF 2019

DATE: 11 FEBRUARY 2025

In accordance with the pertinent provisions of Republic Act (R.A.) No. 7722, otherwise known
as the Higher Education Act of 1994, and pursuant to the Memorandum from the Office of
the Executive Director (MOED) No. 22, series of 2025, the CHED Regional Office 3 requests
the submission of relevant data and information on the implementation of CHED
Memorandum Order (CMO) Nos. 1 and 2, series of 2019, or the Integration of Peace
Studies/Education and Indigenous Peoples (IP) Studies/Education into Relevant Higher
Education Curricula.

To facilitate and ensure efficient data collection process, all Higher Education Institutions
offering programs related to Peace and Indigenous Peoples’ (IP) Studies/Education are
advised to input the data in the Google Sheets through the following link:
hitps:/tinyurl.com/PeaceAndIPEd on or before February 28, 2025.

For further query or clarification, the designated staff may coordinate directly with Ms. Kristine
Joie Calma, Project Technical Staff Ill, at mobile number 0970-805-1207 or email at
chedro3@ched.gov.ph.

Thank you for your cooperation and immediate attention on this matter.

DR. LORA L.'YUSI
Director IV



